March 25, 1949

We H, Mullligzan, Baq.,
Chief Constable,
Police Station,
Vancouver, B. C.

Sir:

In renly to your letter of March 24th
re seiesntific equipment in the Lebhoratory belonsing
to the Police TDapartment, I wish to astate that the
following eguipment is at present in the Laboratory:

Low-power microscope \
High-power miceroscope
Projection microscope
Ultra-violet light

Photo enlarger.

The Comparator, Helizometer, and Photo
Comparison Mieroscope were turned over to Sergeant
H., A. Vince last year, as requested by yourselfl,
and are no longer in the Laboratory.

Respectlfully submitted,

John F. C, B. Vance
City, Provincial & Dominion Analyst
Inspector I/C Police Bureau of Science



